
 

 

ADVANCE SUPPLEMENTARY REPORT 

TO THE PLANNING COMMITTEE

15th September 2015

Agenda item   9              Application ref. 15/00638/FUL

Bar Hill Villa, Bar Hill Road, Onneley

Since the preparation of the main agenda report two further representations in support of the 
application have been received which are summarised below:

 The development will bring extra trade to the local area and is putting Onneley/ 
Madeley area on the map

 The countryside is for everybody to enjoy
 It is a peaceful and well-kept site
 When staying at the site, visitors use the local facilities such as the pub, shops and 

restaurants

The representations do not raise any fresh issues that have not been addressed within the 
agenda report. 

The RECOMMENDATION remains as that set out in the main agenda report. 
 


